New Vitamin D Testing Policy for Medicaid and Commercial Members

Q: What is the purpose of this notification?

A: Neighborhood has created a new vitamin D testing policy. Effective June 1, 2024, testing will
only be considered a covered service if clinical criteria are met and the test is determined to be a
medical necessity.

Q: Is vitamin D testing currently a covered setrvice?
A: Yes. Vitamin D testing is currently a covered service for all lines of business.

Q: Will the new policy impact all lines of business?
A: The new vitamin D testing policy will impact Medicaid and Commercial members only.

Q: When will the policy impact the MMP line of business?
A: MMP will be impacted as of January 1, 2025. Neighborhood will send out a separate notification
about MMP later this year.

Q: Is the new policy available?

A: Yes. The new policy is currently posted on the Payment Policies page with a disclaimer that it will
be effective June 1, 2024.



https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/WEB-New-Vitamin-D-Testing-Policy-for-Medicaid-and-Commercial-Members.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhpri.org%2Fproviders%2Fpolicies-and-guidelines%2Fbilling-guidelines-and-payment-policies%2F&data=05%7C02%7Calippa%40nhpri.org%7Cf41381d68bb74bc1ed1708dc559f25d9%7C55e096bca4044b1580cddc4cca6a5e64%7C0%7C0%7C638479389326873416%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=s%2BMIDvVH2zWcL756Zk1bDhFuGTXOhPbTPYbJKspnzpM%3D&reserved=0

